
 
 
 
 
 
 
20 October 2017 
 
Subject : Notification of the postponement of subscription and payment period of rights to 
purchase additional SDC-R 
 
 
 
  Thai NVDR Co., Ltd (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the cancellation of the 
subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional SDC-R during 30 - 31 
October 2017. With reference to notification of SAMART DIGITAL PUBLIC COMPANY 
LIMITED (“The Company”) via www.set.or.th on 19 October 2017, the company needs to 
postpone the subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional SDC-R for a 
certain period of time and will inform the definite subscription and payment period in due 
course. 
 
  After the company informs the new subscription and payment period of rights to 
purchase additional SDC-R via www.set.or.th, Thai NVDR will inform NVDR holders of the 
new subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional SDC-R again. 
 
 Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Thai 
NVDR Company Limited at 02-009-9433 - 43. 
 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Thai NVDR Company Limited 
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